
From: Michelle Norman
Sent: 11/1/2014 7:02:30 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Go Gov. Haley!

Here's some more recent letters!

Michelle Norman

On Saturday, November 1, 2014 6:57 PM, Michelle Norman <avey80@yahoo.com> wrote:

Gov. Nikki Haley,
           I am rooting for you to win the election. Enclosed is some letters. We 
need healthcare for the impoverished, and foodstamps increased. Shaun and I 
are living off of 170 dollars a month from foodstamps and use numerous 
foodbanks. Shaun still has no job and no health insurance. It isn't easy, but we 
are making it. Thank goodness you are governor putting good policies in, and for 
CIFC. God bless you!

With Kind Regards,
Michelle Norman


